
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

September ,  2015 

 
 

Mustang News   

If you have any questions please contact us at 940-369-4500,  cleath@dentonisd.org, or stop by and say hello.  

Upcoming 
Events 

October 12: No 
school. Staff 
development 
day. 
October 14: 
Character 
Assembly. 
October 23: Fall 

Carnival 

Imagination 
 

The Habitude we have been learning about this month is imagination.  
Imagination is the mind’s ability to constantly create images 
containing thoughts and memories ignited from our senses.  In those 
images, we create our ideals, role models, heroes, loves, concepts, 
perceptions, and ideas on how to thrive and survive.  The students 
have been discussing this in class and why imagination matters. 
Questions that you can ask your students at home include: In what 
ways were you creative today? How did you see other students express 
their creativity today? What do you daydream about? Try to let your 
children play, laugh, and use humor to enhance experiences.  
 

Giving Medication at School 
 
On page 11 of Raising Mustangs, we 
discuss what to do if a child has to 
take medication while at 
school.  To be more specific, if a 
parent brings medication to the 
school or needs to provide any 
medical treatment, the parent can 
administer/provide it to his/her 
child.  The procedure we will 
follow is to call the student down 
to the nurse’s office so this can be 
done in a private location.  
 
 

Transportation Changes 

 
 

If you are temporarily changing the method by 
which your child is going to be picked up for one 
day, please let the classroom teacher know that 
morning.  If it’s a last minute change, please call 
prior to 2:00 pm. If it is after 2:00 pm, the 
student will have to go home his/her normal 
method.  
 

Pr incipa l  Mr.  Leath  

Ass is tant  Pr incipa l  Mrs.  Bomar  

A Note from Mr. Leath… 

Volunteers 
 

Thank you so much to everyone who volunteers in our school and helps make this such a 
great environment for our students to learn.  Our volunteers truly help our teachers focus 
on teaching.  If you have been volunteering your time towards our school from your 
house, on weekends, at night, etc… please record the amount of time you give.  This 
helps us keep track of the amount of additional support our campus receives.  You can 
record your time on our website under the For Parents tab; then click on volunteer hour 
submission.  Thank you for everything that you do to help our students be successful.  
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